Testimony by Monica Zentgraf
Secretary-Treasurer for Richland County Water Resource District

To Senate Agriculture Committee
In Support of HB 1437

North Dakota Legislature

67t Legislative Assembly

Bismarck, North Dakota
March 11, 2021

Chairman Luick, Vice- Chair Myrdal, and Members of the Committee, I am the Secretary-
Treasurer for the Richland County Water Resource District. A position I have held for the
past twenty-five years, which has included assisting with completion of applications for
Subsurface Water Management System permits as well as the processing of all applications.

Having been a member of the group who crafted the Subsurface Water Management bill,
HB 1437, which is before you today, I would welcome the opportunity to address any
questions you may have regarding this bill.

this bill.
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I respectfully urge a “Do Pass” on HB 1437 and thank you for your time and consideration of
Monica Zentgraf
Secretary-Treasurer




